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Bathgate Early Years Centre
 Whitburn Road
Bathgate EH48 2RD
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Telephone & Fax - 01506 776234
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e-mail – wlbathgate.eyc@westlothian.org.uk
                                                         Twitter - @wlbeyc                                                               

      

                Head Teacher : Mrs Margaret Johns 
Dear Parents/Carers

Happy New Year to you all! We trust that you enjoyed a memorable Christmas.

Our team would like to thank everyone for all the lovely gifts and kind regards given to us all at Christmas time. They are very much appreciated. 
[image: image4.wmf]What are we learning about this month?

The children have been showing a great interest in the weather, particularly as they play outside. We’re keen to see how our outside environment changes and discussing how to keep ourselves safe during the winter weather. 
Have you seen our learning tree displayed in the Foyer? This is a snapshot of comments and photographs describing current nursery topics. For more information please pop in to nursery to have a look at our learning floor book where topics are detailed. 
Staffing

We are delighted to welcome Mrs Hendry to our nursery staff team, Mrs Henry will be working in our afternoon session and will be looking after and getting to know the Purple PM group alongside Mrs Ola over the next few weeks. 
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Big Bed Time Read & Story Sacks 
The re-launch of our BBR book packs (for pre-schoolers only) will begin Wednesday 16th January and will be given out on a Wednesday and returned the following Monday. Story Sacks will be selected by ante-pre school children only over the next few weeks. A permission letter will go to all ante-pre children week beginning the 14th January. 
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Incredible Years
We are very pleased to say that in conjunction with our collegues from the Sure Start team we are offering another ‘The Incredible Years’ course at Bathgate Early Years starting from Thursday 21st February.  
Spaces do fill up, so if you are interested please speak to a member of the Nursery Team as soon as possible.
Snack

If you would like to pay snack in a block up until the end of June it would be £34.50.  Alternatively it can be paid each Monday at £1.50 per week. Please see Mrs Todd in regards to outstanding snack and Christmas party money. 
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Burn’s Day Celebrations
We will celebrate Burns Day early on Thursday 24th January, which will be part of our learning about our town, our country and its culture. On this day we encourage everyone to wear something tartan — we will also be tasting some haggis ,neeps and tatties and listening to some Scottish music.
Life at Home
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We love to hear about what the children have been doing at home and the things they have been achieving. If you go somewhere special, achieve a level in swimming, climb a big hill, count all the stairs at home, anything, we would love to hear about and celebrate this learning in nursery.  You can add it into children’s Online Learner’s Journeys to share with their peers.  If you would like to share anything and require help to do so please let Miss Kelly know. 
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Safer Internet Day 
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We are supporting Safer Internet Day on February 5th, As you know BEYC is a Digital School and as well as ensuring digital technology is thoroughly embedded in children’s learning experience we also highly value the importance of online safety. The children will be taking part in a variety of activities promoting online safety, please check our blog and Twitter page @WLBEYC to keep up to date. 

Eco Schools 
We would like to request children to bring in any old Christmas cards, sweet tins or wrappers to recycle and use in our art area. Please see attached letter for more information on our exciting Wrigley litter less Campaign 2019.  
Parent Council 
As we are joined with Balbardie Primary School and Bathgate West Nursery School we are invited to attend the parent council meetings held at Balbardie PS. Mrs Clare Dignall attends as BEYC parent representative if you have anything you would like to raise with the parent council please let staff know and we can pass this information on. The date of the next meeting is Thursday 17th January.
Cloakroom

Please can we ask that all wellington boots are going home each day.  Ideally at this time of year children would come in their wellies/outdoor shoes, change into indoor school shoes and go home in wellies/outdoor shoes
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Winter Illnesses

As the colder months come, so do the coughs, colds and sickness bugs.  To help minimise the spread of illnesses it is vital that children do not return to Nursery for at least 48 hrs after their last episode of sickness or diarrhoea.  Another key step is to ensure that children are thoroughly washing their hands with soap and water at home and nursery.

Extreme Weather Conditions – “Winter Ready”

In the event of severe weather, can we remind parents to listen to the local radio stations regarding school closures.  West Lothian Council will also publish details of school closures on West Lothian Online, Twitter and Facebook.  For all details of West Lothian Council Winter Ready arrangements please look at: https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/winter
Kind regards
Nursery Team 
The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Monday, 7th January 
	Both sessions
	Children return

	Wednesday 16th January
	Pre-School Children
	Big Bed Time Read 

	Thursday 21st January
	AM (Small group litter walk)
See attached letter
	Wrigley Less Campaign launch date

	Wednesday 23rd January 
	PM (Small group litter walk) 
See attached letter 
	Wrigley less campaign 

	Tuesday, 24th  January
	Both sessions
	Burn’s Day Celebrations

	Tuesday 5th February
	Both Sessions
	Safer Internet Week 

	Monday, 18th  February
	Both sessions
	Nursery closed for mid-term break. 

Wraparound open as usual. 


	Tuesday, 19th February 
	Both sessions
	Nursery closed for mid-term break. 

Wraparound open as usual. 


	Wednesday 20th February 
	Both Sessions
	All children resume


